








August 12th, 2008

Dr. William H. Barton,

Advances in Social Work

Indiana University School of Social Work

ES4138 

902 West New York Street

Indianapolis, IN 46202-5156

Dear Dr. Barton,


I am writing to submit the attached manuscript, “Addressing the Mental Health Problems of Chinese International College Students in the United States”, for consideration for publication in your journal. 

This article identifies unique mental health problems experienced by Chinese international students in the United States, and suggests that these problems should be addressed independently from other Chinese and international student communities. After first providing an overview of the common sources of mental health problems and specific stressors these students face, we develop culturally sensitive programming recommendations to improve collaborative efforts between health and mental health care providers and universities to serve these students more effectively. 

As requested in the journal’s submission guidelines, I can assure you that the article does not infringe upon any statutory copyright and will not be submitted elsewhere while under your review. We appreciate the opportunity to have our work considered for publication in Advances in Social Work, and I would be happy to answer any questions you may have.

